
 

 

 
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
Washington, DC 20463 

        August 3, 2021 
 
BY ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY 
j.green@c-esystems.com  
 
Save Coos Jobs Committee 
Jef A. Green, Treasurer  
P.O. Box 42307  
Portland, OR 97242         
 
       RE: MUR 7512 
 
Dear Mr. Green: 
 

On October 19, 2018, and November 8, 2018, the Federal Election Commission notified 
you of a Complaint and an Amended Complaint alleging violations of the Federal Election 
Campaign Act of 1971, as amended.  Copies of the Complaint and Amended Complaint were 
forwarded to you at the time. 
 

Upon further review of the allegations contained in the Complaint and Amended 
Complaint, and information supplied by you, the Commission, on July 13, 2021, voted to dismiss 
the allegation that Save Coos Jobs Committee violated 52 U.S.C. § 30121(a)(2) and 11 C.F.R. 
§ 110.20(g) by knowingly accepting or receiving prohibited foreign national donations and to 
close its file in the matter.  The Factual and Legal Analysis and/or Statement(s) of Reasons, 
which more fully explain the Commission’s decision, will follow.   

 
 Documents related to the case will be placed on the public record within 30 days.  See 
Disclosure of Certain Documents in Enforcement and Other Matters, 81 Fed. Reg. 50,702 
(Aug. 2, 2016).     
 
 If you have any questions, please contact Thaddeus H. Ewald, the attorney assigned to 
this matter, at (202) 694-1650. 
       Sincerely,      
 

  
 Mark Allen 

       Assistant General Counsel  
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